
December 6, 2022

LA VISTA Newsletter
Los Ojos de la Familia

HOLIDAY
BASKET

DELIVERY
DRIVERS
NEEDED!

We are looking for volunteer delivery drivers for our
holiday basket event, which is just
ONE WEEK FROM SATURDAY!

When: Saturday, December 17th, 7:30am - 9:00am
Where: Nativity Parish - 9502 Fourth Street NW
87114
Note: Each delivery driver will have four (4) boxes,
each 25" x 17" x 17", weighing approx 70lbs each.
Please bring a vehicle large enough to carry all four
PLUS someone to help carry the boxes.
If you are interested in helping deliver, email your full
name and cell phone number to:
michael@cginm.com
Specifics will be texted to you one week in advance.
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